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Comments: As a lifetime user of the Pajarito ski hill and Camp May, I am against this project. Camp May was

better before the county got involved and started requiring reservations. It does not need potable water and the

ski hill does not need to be using county water to make snow. We live in a desert. I understand fire concerns but

it survived the Cerro Grande Fire through use of the los alamos reservoir, which the proposal doesn't even

mention as a water asset in the area. Surely it can be used to help prevent future  fires in the area if needed. The

county should concentrate their efforts on improving the reservoir and leave Camp May as it is.  


